Firm selects Employee of the
Month for June 2019

David Carter, Lead Office Clerk, is Phillips Murrah’s Employee
of the Month for June 2019.

“It is a great honor to be chosen by my peers as Employee of
the Month,” he said. “We are like family here, and it’'s as a
team we complete each task and assignment.

“I'm proud to be part of this team!”

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.

“David is one of the most well-liked, friendly, hard-working
employees at the Firm,” Executive Director Michelle Munda
said. “David is never too busy to help anyone with anything
and does it with that big smile he has.

“We are lucky he chooses to work here with us!”

The Firm recently began making a donation to the winner’s
charity of choice, and David chose City Rescue Mission.

To learn more about City Rescue Mission, click here.
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Phillips Murrah has been recognized as an Oklahoma
Top Work Place by The Oklahoman/Energage four years
in a row. Our Firm strives to recognize and reward
our employees for excellence.
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